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Happy New Year ! 

We will be sending quarterly newsletters to keep you updated with news and 
events happening within the group. 

Looking forward to 2025 and another year of fun and adventure. 

 

 

Christmas Post 

 

 

Massive thank you to everyone that that 
supported us with our Christmas post 
last year. 

We could not do this without the support 
of you and our local businesses selling 
our stamps. 

We posted over 2500 cards raising over 
£1000 for the group. 

One of our Scouts - Alan even delivered 
his cards on horse back! 

  

 

 

   



 

Cubs go to the Panto 

 

 

Jupiter and Saturn Pack Cubs all 
attended the Panto at the Kings Theater. 

They all had a wonderful time. Toilet rolls 
were thrown, songs were sung and 
baddies were booed. 

The Cubs plan to return this year to see 
Aladdin! 

  

 

 

   

 

Food Bank 

 

 

In December we requested food for Hayling Island pantry food bank. 

This was very well supported by everyone and they were delighted with what we 
donated - Thank you to all those that contributed. 

 

 

 

 

 

Book Sale - We need your help - February sale.  

 



 

We are always looking to share the 
workload by expanding the bookie team. 

Our book sales run three times per year 
during half term and each sale consists 
of:- 

• Sorting sessions - to sort the new 
books and integrating them into 
the existing stock 

• Selling sessions - primarily to 
collect the money from our 
customers 

• The packing away - This is on the 
last day only and ensures that the 
HQ is returned ready for use by 
the sections the following week. 

Please book via this link 

Offer to help 

Our next sale is  

Wednesday 19th February 2025 to 
Saturday 22nd February 2025 

  

 

 

  

 

 

New archery instructors  

 

We are pleased to say the group has 
gained 5 new Archery instructions. 

They all gave up 2 days of their weekend 
to complete the course. 

Well done to Gary, Kate, Ian James and 
Sarah who are now able to run archery 
sessions in the group. 

 

 

  

https://84331c0r.r.eu-west-1.awstrack.me/L0/https:%2F%2Fwww.haylingscouts.org.uk%2Foeve%2Fweb_pages%2Fev24acx.php/1/010201999abbb823-95cea889-60f8-44ad-9f4b-0a41f930f25d-000000/uxoa5q8ExexZwwJ5W8ktT6fedEA=445


 

A big thank you to Jamie and 
Clementyne from Hawk active support 
for running the weekend. 

   

 

SAVE THE DATE - Day trip to Brownsea Island - Saturday 7th June 

 

 

We are in the process of organising a 
whole group day trip to Brownsea Island 
- The birth place for Scouting where 
Baden Powel held his first camp back in 
1907. 

More information and invites will be sent 
out soon please save the date. 

Saturday 7th June 2025 

  

 

 

  

 

 

Can you help ? 

 

 

As a growing group we are always 
looking for further support for our 200 
members. 

We have leadership roles available in 
addition to the Leader roles there are 
many other jobs that need to be done to 
support our Scout Group. 

Many of these require only a few hours a 
year but represent invaluable support to 
our Leaders. 

Please email gsl@haylingscouts.org.uk 
or call 07917440831 for more 
information. 
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